W FOREST

Forest Coach Lines Pty Ltd ABN 11 000 037 409

MEMO

Date: 28t April 2017

To: All Schools

From: Forest Coach Lines
Subject: School bus stop safety

To whom it may concern,

Following a recent tragedy on the state’s Central Coast, we are asking all schools to remind
parents and guardians not to wait on the opposite side of the road from the bus stop where
their children alight.

Many accidents involving students being hit by moving vehicles occur when a student is
crossing a road from the bus stop to a parent or guardian waiting on the opposite side of the
road. Parents and guardians can reduce the risk of a serious accident by waiting on the same
side of the road as the bus stop wherever possible.

We would also like to take the opportunity to remind parents and guardians of the 40km/h
speed limit applicable when in the vicinity of any bus that displays a 40km/h sign with
accompanying flashing lights on both the front and rear of the bus.

Yours sincerely,
Jay Zmijewski
Operations Director



